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24/06/2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Y4 Visit to The Castle (Keep/Garth), Newcastle – Wednesday 26th June 2019 
 

In relation to our curriculum work Year 4 will be visiting Westgate Hill Primary School in Newcastle 
to meet the author Guy Bass on the morning of 26th June followed by a visit to The Castle 
(Keep/Garth) in the city centre in the afternoon.  
 
We will be travelling by coach leaving school at 9.00am and returning to school for 3.15pm. 
 
Your child will need to wear school uniform including strong, sensible footwear. 
 
Please Note: 
 

 If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, school will provide them with a packed lunch. 

 If your child is NOT entitled to Free School Meals, please ensure you provide a packed 
lunch with a drink.   

 
There is a small gift shop so, if you wish, your child can bring money in a purse (no more than £5) 
if they wish to purchase a small souvenir. 
 
Please sign and return the slip to the school office by Friday 21st June. 
 
A voluntary contribution towards the costs of the trip would be appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr S Kelly 
Year 4 Teacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Y4 Visit to The Castle (Keep), Newcastle – Wednesday 26th June 2019 
 
 

Name of child ………………………………………………….…………………  
 

I give permission for my child to attend Newcastle Westgate Hill Primary School (am) and 
The Castle (Keep/Garth) – (pm). 
 

 
Signed Parent/Carer………………………………………………………………… 
 

□  Voluntary contribution of  ……..   enclosed. 
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